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Midland Valley High School Principal Mr. Carl White says Coach Snelgrove’s
positive impact on the school and the boys’ basketball program is undeniable.

“In recent years we have had one of the top boys’ basketball programs in the
state and much of the credit for that goes to Coach Mark Snelgrove,” Mr. White
stated. “| truly hate to see him leave the District, but this is a great opportunity for
he and his family and we certainly wish him the absolute best in the future.”

Coach Snelgrove will have a new team and new players next season, but his
mind will never stray too far from the Mustangs.

“This (MV) team is going to win



